Stephanie Hesford

From:

Cathryn Firkin {hefirkins.nc@gmail.com}

Sent:

Friday, 12 June 2015 8:09 AM

To:

Stephanie Hesford

Subject:

Time Has come to Stop Greyhound racing

Dear Stephanie Hesford,

When I was growing up the lovely people across the road raced greyhounds and I believe they treated them with respect but I wasn't aware of what happened to young dogs when they told me they went to "boot hill" I am 50 now and understand very well what happens to dogs that are deemed "not good for racing" These creatures are wonderful companions and I believe the time has come to ban greyhound racing. It is an outdated and cruelNOT SPORT.... and these creatures need our help to stop this disgusting racing. I also work as a financial counsellor and work with gamblers who are ruining their life and the lives of their families......this cruel and very disgusting practice is just another way to facilitate their habit. Believe me there are a million other ways that do not require gorgeous creatures to suffer for them to have a bit of un by having a flutter......PLEASE VOTE TO STOP THIS HORRENDOUS PRACTICE FOR THE SAKE OF THE GREYHOUNDS AND THE OTHER CREATURES THAT ARE SUFFERING TO 'SO CLLED TRAIN THEM'

The time has come to move our state into the 21 century and stop greyhound racing for everif the industry feels the need to have racing let them run around the track chasing a ball of fur.......

Sincerely,

Cathryn Firkin

Montello, TAS 7320

thefirkins.nc@gmail.com